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i strongly oppose SB 348 and measure 114. Oregon does not have the resources to 

administer these proposals, and they are an attack on our 2nd Amendment rights. In 

addition, the increased cost of $150 will make it even harder for those of limited 

means to obtain a gun for self defense. And finally, this bill, if passed into law, will do 

NOTHING to stop criminals from getting a gun, as they will always find unlawful ways 

to obtain them. All it will do is make it harder for law abiding citizens from obtaining a 

gun for hunting, recreation, or self defense.  


